
	

                  Kraków 6.05.2019 

Second Announcement 

 

Dear Colleagues, dear Friends, 

In a few days we will meet together at our Alma Mater. We are very much looking forward to 
your visit to the Jagiellonian University and generally speaking	to Krakow. 

 

Here is some useful information. 

We invite all interested in the pre-conference workshop “Virtual clinical trials and virtual 
twin approach for the drug pharmacokinetics and cardiac safety assessment” to the 
Auditorium Maximum (Krupnicza str. 17, 2nd floor Exhibition Hall) on Wednesday (May 
15th) at 9.30 a.m. 

The conference venue on Wednesday will be the Main Assemble Hall of Collegium Novum 
of the Jagiellonian University (Gołębia str.24). We will start at 2 p.m. The registration desks 
will be open from 12.30 p.m. in front of Main Assemble Hall and from 8 a.m. on the 
following days in the Auditorium Maximum. 

On Wednesday, the Welcome Reception will take place in the Museum of the Pharmacy 
located in the city center (Floriańska str. 25), 10-15 min. walking distance from Collegium 
Novum.  

On the second and third day (May 16th, 17th) the conference will be held in the Auditorium 
Maximum of the Jagiellonian University (Krupnicza str.17) in medium lecture hall. 

On Thursday May16th at 6 p.m., a visit to the Wieliczka Salt Mine, a world class monument 
inscribed in the UNESCO World Cultural and Natural Heritage List, will be organized. 
At 8 p.m. the gala dinner will be held also in the salt mine in Jana Haluszki Chamber. 
We will provide bus transport to the Wieliczka Salt Mine. The departure of buses is scheduled 
for 5.15 p.m. from the Auditorium Maximum. You should take into account that the 
temperature in the mine is stable and ranges between 14 and 16oC. A part of the route in salt 
main leads along stairs, so it is a good idea to wear comfortable shoes. 

 

Looking forward to meeting you in Krakow, 
 With best regards, 

     Prof. dr hab. Renata Jachowicz 
     EAFP 2019 Conference Chair 


